
 

 

        Nova Scotia Area Council 1 together with 

  UVAE Local 80041 & UEW 80820 will host a Union BBQ 

 

RESPECT 

National public service week: 

Respect our rights! 

The government’s National Public Service Week will be held from June 14-20, 2015.    
This event is supposed to mark the importance of federal public service employees and 
recognize their service to Canadians. 

Instead, this government is gutting public services and trampling on our rights. 

With the recent Budget Bill, the government wants to take away our Charter right to free 
collective bargaining. 

Let’s use National Public Service Week to send a message against these attacks! 

TAKE   ACTION  

Wear this “Respect” button to show your support: 

 Respect for our rights 

 Respect for the Charter   

 Respect for collective bargaining 

 Respect for quality public services 

The petition will be available to sign at the BBQ 

Friday, June 19, 2015 - noon time  at the                                                              
Alderney Landing Ferry  Terminal, Dartmouth, NS 


